
 

 

                                                          
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PTA AGM and Sports Day 
 

 
 
Dear All, 
 
The PTA AGM took place in school on Monday July 3rd at 2pm. 
 
Julia Dods and myself have decided to step down as Chairperson and Secretary for the meantime 
but will still remain as part of the committee. 
 
These roles have been filled by Louise Hodgson who will be Chairperson and Tina Wynne who will 
be secretary. 
 
At sports day the PTA will be running a stall selling Strawberry Teas. If you are able to help on the 
day running the stall all offers of help will be greatly appreciated!  
 
Julia and I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone that has helped us to raise money for 
the PTA over the last few years. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Nicola Wood - Secretary  
 
 
 


